
AFFECTED AREAS FOR THE BOIL WATER ADVISORY NOTICE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Areas inside of the bold red line are affected by the Boil Water Advisory issued by the Louisa County Water Authority on 

November 19, 2024.  This includes customers from Northeast Creek to the Town of Louisa along Rt.33 Jefferson Highway and 

customers along Rt.22 Davis Highway from the Town of Louisa to the Town of Mineral, including the Louisa County Industrial 

Airpark.  The Towns of Louisa and Mineral are not impacted.  For more information call:  (540) 967-1122 

November 19, 2024 


